
 
 

30/09/2020 

 

To parents & guardians 

 

I have been informed by both residents and the Head Teacher of parking issues during 

dropping off/collection times at Iver Village Junior School, including the blocking of 

residents driveways and parking on junctions by a minority of parents. Please can I ask 

that your parking is both careful and considerate.  

 

If the situation does not improve we will have no option but to patrol the High Street at 

the appropriate times and issue fixed penalty notices for obstruction if necessary. 

 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

 

 

 

PCSO Roy Fisher 
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